
 

 

 

 
 
Piraeus Port Authority S.A. 
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Subject:    Cancellation of invitation for the procurement of VGM Systems for RMGs and SCs . 
 

 

 
Piraeus Port Authority S.A. informs that the invitation for the procurement of VGM Systems for 

RMGs and SCs  is cancelled  due for the technical reasons . 
 
 
Please visit regularly PPA SA website in order to be promptly informed about the above 

mentioned tender. 
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